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Thursday 14th November – Y 5 and 6 Young Leaders Award tea/coffee for parents/carers – 

 details to follow! 

Friday 15th November – Children in Need Day – Wear pyjamas for £1 donation 

Monday 18th November – 2.45 pm Music Assembly led by Keith Halligan - 

 Years 1-6 parents/carers invited 

Wednesday 20th November – 2-3pm Red Class Maths/Phonics workshop for parents/carers 

Wednesday 27th November – 2-3pm Purple Class Phonics/Spelling Workshop for 

parents/carers 

Friday 29th November – PRIDE in Church 

Friday 29th November – Non uniform day – bring in a gift in a gift bag for Secret Santa 

Friday 29th November – 2-3pm – Yellow Class Maths Café 

 

 

 

 

School Disco!  

Wednesday 13th 

November  

£2.50 per child including 

a drink and a snack. 

3:15- 4:15 Reception, 

Years 1 and 2. 

4:30-5:30 Years 3,4,5 

 and 6. 

 

Building works at Mottram. 

Over the holiday we had a new external 

door placed in Red Class. The children 

now have direct access to the 

playground.  There will be ongoing work 

taking place adjacent to Reception Class 

which will provide the Foundation unit 

with extra toilet facilities.  
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October has been a busy month! 

We would like to say a great big thank you to Matthew Ross who came in to 

talk to us about being an Ambassador School for the National Peak District. 

Years 4 and 5 will begin their project after Christmas as we start our journey on 

achieving the John Muir Award. 

 

 

Archdeacon Mike Gilbertson from the Chester Diocese came to visit us and led 

collective worship.  He had this to say about school, 

“The atmosphere was lovely. It was obvious that the children were in a 

friendly, confident environment, where they could both learn and have 

fun together” 

 

December will be upon us very soon so just to let you know Wednesday  

11th December will be the Nativity for Reception, Years 1, 2, and 3, with performances 

at 2pm and 4pm. 

Thursday 12th December will be the Nativity for Years 4, 5 and 6 at 2pm and 6pm.  

They will be held in school and tickets will be limited to 2 per family.  More details 

will follow but we would like to give you plenty of notice.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support   

 Mrs Scattergood and the Mottram Team 

Thank you to those who have been collecting 

Aldi stickers – School Council would like me to 

pass on a great big THANK YOU! 


